Alert 05/09/21

Hello from Steel Valley Middle School. Here are the announcements for the week of May 9th.
The Ronald McDonald Care Mobile is coming to Barrett Elementary School in Homestead this
coming Monday May 10th 9:30am-2pm. This is a convenient way to get the necessary shots
and physicals needed for school. It is recommended that you call or text the care mobile prior

to coming at 412-352-1060.

Progress reports will be posted on Sapphire this week please be sure to check your parent
account.

The Middle School Vocal Concert is Tuesday, May 11th at 5:30 PM
Please celebrate the return of “music” and join us via live- stream on SV Facebook.

The Middle School Band concert will be Thursday, May 13th at 6:30 pm.
A reminder that PSSA's will begin next week May 17th. We will begin with ELA.

That concludes the weekly announcements. Have a great evening!!



